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| would have to strongly disagree that the Annual Pass should be eliminated. Why not
raise the fees if the charges aren't enough to make this a viable venue?

The Senior Citizens of the State of NM deserve some discount and consideration.
Why take the pass away and penalize the Seniors?

Makes no sense at all.

Maybe revenues from other areas in the State Parks could be used to help offset the
costs?

| formally protest the elimination of the Annual Pass as a concerned citizen in the
State of NM.

Thank you,

Jean Tafoya
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